Dear Town Board of Cape Vincent,
My husband and I have been frequent visitors to Cape Vincent and we have so enjoyed boating and swimming near beautiful Carleton Island. There is really no place like it. 
We cannot even imagine the negative impact of any sort of development. That pristine, gorgeous and historical island would never recover. The clean water and the simple but 
Indescribable quiet would be destroyed. The animals living on and under the island would suffer and there would be a horrible sadness because Carleton Island could not be any more lovely than it is and any commercialization would be a huge mistake.
Thank you and sincerely, 
Claudia Chartrand 
Orleans, Massachusetts
